From: Nicole Brewer >
Date: Tuesday, 26 March 2024 at 11:08 am

To: Steve Barry >

Cc: Clay Preshaw , Anthony Ko

Subject: Hills of Gold Wind Farm (SSD 9679)
Dear Mr Barry

Further to the Department’s email regarding timing of response to the Commission’s letter to the Department of 16
February 2024 requesting a response to additional matters, the Department provides the following update.

The Department understands that the requested information will be provided by the Applicant by 27 March 2024.

With that information, the Department will be in a position to provide a response to the Commission by the 17 April
2024.

Regards
Nicole

Nicole Brewer

Director, Energy Assessments

Planning and Assessment

Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street Parramatta NSW 2150
Locked Bag 5022, Parramatta NSW 2124
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